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● We had several camps take place over the summer. Baseball, Volleyball, Football, and

Basketball all hosted camp and welcomed a great number of younger students, getting

them excited to compete as an Aggie someday when they get to high school.

● The Dansville High School Marching Band held its pre-season band camp in July. The

students spent time team-building as well as learning their music and marching

maneuvers for this year’s halftime show. They fought the heat with a little help from the

Ingham Fire Department.

● The building received some updates you may or may not notice. Our new Trophy case

was installed thanks to the Athletic Boosters. Mr. Miller hung his custom-made Aggie

which can be seen from the second-floor commons. We added some bulletin boards and

signage holders around the building to keep things orderly. The gym floor was fixed and

is looking great and we had some lights fixed in the commons that were problematic all

last year.

● We kicked off the year with another electric staff introduction, with curtains, fog, and

lights! The students spent the day team building, orienting, and having some fun with

their Dorms, and at the end of the day, the Senior Dorm took the top spot.



● Seniors are painting their parking spots and there are some really creative and artistic

spots out there.

● Our cross country, football, soccer, and volleyball teams are hard at work. Practicing,

scrimmaging, and some competing. Be sure to keep updated through our Athletics

pages.


